

99 CARTWRIGHT AVENUE

**TORONTO, ONTARIO M6A 1V4** 

**TELEPHONE: 787-0131** 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Eleanor London

Vice Presidents
Alex Eisen
Dr. Ronald Agar
Al Levin
Marilyn Raphael

Treasurer Les P. Saperia

Secretary Wilf Horwich

Founding President Rabbi Joseph Kelman

Past Presidents Sam Handler Syrma Kochberg Harvey Adelman

Life Director Joe Berman

Honorary Director Neil H. Harris

Members at Large
Herb Greenbaum
Harry Kohn
Ben Landman
Dr. Larry Lerner
Harley Mintz
Ed Richmond
Ron Seigel
Cecile Sliwin
Marvin Sniderman
Ralph Snow
Dorothy Wiener

Executive Director Sandy Keshen July 22, 1985

Mr. Jeff Rosen Canadian Jewish News 562 Eglinton Avenue, East Toronto, Ontario M4P 1B9

Dear Mr. Rosen:

On behalf of the Reena Foundation and the clients we represent, I would like to thank you for your splendid coverage of the damage to our camp as a result of the May 31st tornado.

Both Irving Ungerman and myself have been overwhelmed by the response from the community. The many donations received have enabled us to repair sufficiently so that the beginning of our camp season was not delayed.

Thank you again for your co-operation and continued support.

Sincerely, Geaner Fordon

Eleanor London (Mrs.)

President